

Weekly Newsletter

Friday 6th September - Issue 1

Head Teacher's Message

Dear Parents and Carers,

It gives me great pleasure to welcome you all back for the start of the new academic year. I want to particularly welcome all those parents that are new to our school. I look forward to meeting you in person over the coming weeks.

We have already had a wonderful 3 days at school. I am always so very glad to see the children returning to school with big smiles on their faces. We got suck straight into **Brighter Starts** (7:50am - 8:00am each morning) to start our day with a light breakfast offer and some singing. **Please try and get your child in school for 7:50am so that they can enjoy this happy start to the day.**

You will see all the dates for the **Parent Information Meetings** in this newsletter. It would be great to see as many parents there as possible as we will be sharing the school priorities for this year and introducing you to some very special characters who will be joining our school community.

I would like to make you aware that we have taken on board parent feedback and have decided to shorten the weekly newsletter. Going forward there will only be two year group newsletters attached to the HT Newsletter per term.

I am also really pleased to welcome some new faces to our Star family. Mr Stone, Ms Ford, Ms Roquib, Ms Buck and Ms Sukur have joined us as class teachers and Ms Milena is joining our support staff team. Please give them a big Star Parents welcome.

On a much sadder note, our thoughts and prayers are with the Ellen Wilkinson Primary community who sadly lost their Head Teacher to cancer during the holidays. Mrs Ferguson served her community for 20 years as Head Teacher and will be greatly missed in Newham. She was a great inspiration to many head teachers like myself, who will greatly miss her words of wisdom and encouragement.

Enjoy these last few weekends of mixed weather before autumn truly sets in. Ms Von

Nurturing and Growing Together

Head Teacher's Message Latest News Dates and Pupil Reflection Weekly Achievements Year Group Newsletters

Dates for the Diary



26/09/24 - 03/10/24 - Star Book Fair

30/09/24 - 04/10/24 - Year 6 Residential Visit

23/10/24 - Parents Evening

28/09/24 - 01/11/24 - School closed for half-term

Parent Information Meetings (PIMS)	
10/09/24 - 8:00am	Year 4
11/09/24 - 8:00am	Year 6
12/09/24 - 8:00am	Year 2
13/09/24 - 8:00am	Reception
17/09/24 - 8:00am	Year 5
18/09/24 - 8:00am	Year 1
20/09/24 - 8:00am	Year 3
25/09/24 - 8:00am	Nursery AM
25/09/24 - 2:00pm	Nursery PM

Head Teacher's Message

atest News

Dates and Pupil Reflection